Worcestershire Dyslexia Parent Support Group

Thank you to all those who came last week at the workshop, drop in and handwriting event. It was lovely to meet new visitors and catch up with familiar ones.

Our last drop in for this year is:

this Thursday 5th December from 1.30 - 4.00 p.m.

in The Community Room, Waitrose, Worcester.

The dates for first 6 months of 2020 are below. We start with a free **Special Event after the 'drop in', in January.**

Ruth Wilson, a Dyslexia specialist teacher will be talking about Memory, strategies to help and activities to improve memory skills.

She will look at the different kinds of memory. (auditory, visual and working) This is an area that causes problems for many Dyslexics and children with specific learning difficulties (SpLD). An Eventbrite link will be sent soon.

We also have a session on **Positive Behaviour Strategies for children of all ages.** coming up in March from one of our parents Rebecca Smith an area of need related to her work so she has a great deal to share with us.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all those who have helped and supported at our events and drop ins.

We wish you and your families a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Frances and Victoria

2020 Dates for your diary

January 15th 2020 4.45pm-8.30pm

(Special event - Talk on Memory, Strategies to help and improving skills 6.45- 8.00) Feb 3rd 1.00 -4.30 p.m.

March 18th 2020 4.45 pm-8.30pm

(Special Event 6.45 - 8.00 p.m on Positive Behaviour Strategies for children of all ages)

April 23rd 2020 4.45 pm-8.30pm **May 11th** 2020 4.45 pm-8.30pm **June 15th** 12.30 -4.00 pm